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CAMFIL’S EFFORTS IN THE BATTLE AGAINST CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

Dear Customers and Valued Partners, 

Camfil’s team around the globe is closely monitoring the news surrounding the impact of Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) outbreak. The situation is changing rapidly and is likely to continue to develop in the days and 
months ahead.  

We are maintaining the highest standards to ensure the safety of our customers, partners and employees 
in all functions. Our clean air filtration solutions are essential to hospitals, pharmaceutical manufacturers, 
healthcare providers and many other critical businesses that are supporting the community in the fight 
against the COVID-19 pandemic around the world.  

Camfil’s workforce is highly qualified, dedicated and passionate towards our mission to protect people, 
processes and the environment by providing solutions that combine clean air with energy efficiency in a 
sustainable way. Our processes are well integrated, compliant and streamlined with applicable standards. 

In this testing time, our distributors and supply chain partners are working hard to optimize the delivery of 
Camfil’s products through our network of 30 cross-country production units even with the stringent border 
controls. Within Camfil, we have activated a supply task force with both global and local supply chain teams 
working on a highly focused 24/7 schedule to optimize, maintain and, when needed, find alternative supply 
channels to our factories and assure timely shipments to our customers. We recognize your partnership, 
efforts, support and cooperation in helping Camfil provide premium clean air solutions. 

We would like to take this moment to extend our wishes and heartfelt gratitude to all healthcare workers, 
critical support staff and public heroes, who are working tirelessly during this unprecedented challenge the 
world is facing. 

Difficult situations call for coordinated actions and Camfil’s team is committed in finding solutions during this 
troubled time due to COVID-19 pandemic. If you have questions or concerns, please contact your local Camfil 
office. Stay safe! 
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